



Mrs S D Hall
Lemington Riverside Primary School
Rokeby Street
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE15 8RR

10 June 2014

Dear Mrs Hall

I wanted to personally write to thank you and the staff and pupils at Lemington Riverside Primary School for your amazing efforts on Bobble Day raising an incredible £123.31!

These funds will help us to keep older people warm and well during winter this year through our various free services including Information and Advice and Befriending.

Donations such as these are very important to us and enable us to continue supporting older people to make the most out of later life.

Yours sincerely

Sonia Graham

5. Graham

Campaigns and Fundraising Coordinator

Age UK Newcastle

5th Floor Hadrian House Higham Place Newcastle upon Tyne NE1 8AF

t 0191 232 6488 f 0191 235 9933 e enquiries@ageuknewcastle.org.uk www.ageuknewcastle.org.uk

